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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 2 

Wed 14th June—Fri 23rd 

June Y3/4 Swimming 

Wednesday 21st June—

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

SCHOOL ENDS 1130AM 

Thursday 22nd June Y56 

Reptile Encounters  

Incursion 

Friday 23rd June Last day 

of Term 2– 2.30pm finish 

Term 3 

Monday 10th July—First 

day of term 

 

 

Available at the 

school office 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Next Wednesday 21st June there will be Parent Teacher Interviews from 12.00 noon until 

7.00pm. This will be a shortened day for students 9.00am – 11.30am. This is so teachers are 

available to conduct interviews. If you have not made an interview time, please do so 

through Compass. If you require assistance, please speak to Kelly in the office. 

Essendon Keilor College Year 5 visit 

On Tuesday afternoon our Year 5 students were invited to EKC, East Keilor campus to  

participate in a range of specialist classes. Students were divided into three groups and  

rotated through Music, PE and Science classes.  

It was a fantastic experience for our students and part of our transition program to support 

students in being prepared for Secondary School. We were welcomed by some Year 9  

students who helped run the sessions and helped our students to make slime, play the  

guitar and learn some new games in PE. 

Some feedback from the students… 

We were all super excited to participate in the activities. 

• I was joyful walking down and wondering what was going to happen—Ivy G 

• I felt great walking to EKC—Kayra B 

• We got to learn about different solids & liquids, I loved making slime—Olivia P 

• I liked making slime 7 connecting with the year 9’s—Adam A 

• I loved performing my solo for everyone—Monisha G 

• I loved learning about frets & learning how to do chords—Riyan K 

• It was lots of fun—Alexia M 

• I loved the interactive games—Rishaan K 

Overall we really enjoyed EKC and we can’t wait to go back next year! Ava Y & Sienna S 
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Year 1/2 Minibeast Incursion 

Today our Year 1/2 students participated in a Minibeast Incursion to compliment their Term’s Inquiry Unit. Students were 

thoroughly engaged with the different stations, using magnifying glasses to observe different minibeasts, visit their own 

‘Butterfly Enclosure’ and create their own minibeasts from a range of materials.  (Photos on page 3) 

Year 3/4 

Last Thursday our Year 3/4s visited Scienceworks and learnt more about the Solar System, planets and rotations.  

Speaking to students, one of the highlights seemed to be the Planetarium, although it did leave a few a little queasy. (See 

report on page 8).  

This week the 3/4’s have begun their swimming program, where they will learn about water safety as well as swimming  

lessons.  

I would like to thank the parents who have been able to assist by attending the excursion and also the swimming. If you are 

able to help by walking down with the students and teacher to and from the pool that would be greatly appreciated.  

Have a nice weekend 

Victoria Graham 

The canteen will be open next week on 

MONDAY, TUESDAY, *WEDNESDAY (ONLY 

FOR SALES AT RECESS) & THURSDAY. 

THE CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED ON FRIDAY. 

*WEDNESDAY JUNE 21ST IS ONLY FOR  

RECESS DUE TO SCHOOL FINISHING  

@ 11:30AM 
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Writing in Year 1 & 2  
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